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HEARING - Consider recommendations regarding 2017-2018 Countywide Proposed Library Budget Update,
as follows: (EST. TIME: 1 HR.)

a) Receive and file an update on the County-wide library system and changes to the Zone 1 operating budget
proposed by the Zone 1 Administrator, the City of Santa Barbara, for Fiscal Year 2017-2018;

b) Provide staff with direction regarding the City of Santa Barbara’s proposed budget for Zone 1, and the
County Community Services Department’s engagement of a library consultant; and

c) Determine that the recommended actions do not constitute a project subject to environmental review under
the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 15378(b) (5), as the
actions are organizational or administrative activities of governments that will not result in the direct or indirect
physical changes in the environment, and direct staff to file a Notice of Exemption.
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